Lord Mayor of Coventry's Committee for Peace and Reconciliation

HIROSHIMA DAY 2016

Coventry Cathedral

Led by Canon Kathryn Fleming and Bruce Kent vice-president CND We welcome Lord Mayor Coventry Cllr Lindsley Harvard & the Embassy of Japan.

Saturday 6th August 2016 2pm Meeting in Coventry Old Cathedral

Please join us for a service of reflection:
with readings and music for all.
We will process from our Old Cathedral to our New Cathedral
We will also make Japanese Origami Paper Cranes of Peace.
Everybody is welcome.

We hope you will also join us to talk and share refreshments in the cathedral after the service.